
ENVIRONMENTAL COMMISSION SAHAROSE ZBA 20-00026 

 

Applicant proposes to park 15 School buses on property not zoned 

for that purpose. 

Environmental Commission asks that the applicant post “ No idling” signs, 

as required by NJDEP, be posted around the area proposed for parking of 

the buses. 

As a further requirement The Environmental Commission suggests that if 

the Zoning Board accepts this application, it should require that 

maintenance of the buses be prohibited on the site. 

 

 

Paul Walitsky 

Vice Chair 

Franklin Township Environmental Commission 

 

 

 


